
 

CAI CONNECTION 
The mission of Christian Academy is to develop students with a heart for God, who grow as Jesus did in wisdom, stature and in favor with God and men. 

July 31, 2020 

Philippians 4:4  “Rejoice in the Lord always.  I will say it again:  Rejoice!” 

Elementary News 

Chapel-Mrs. Allison explained our Bible verse for the year, Philippi-

ans 4:4  “Rejoice in the Lord always.  I will say it again:  Rejoice!”  

She shared with us how Paul was in prison when he wrote this 

verse and that he chose to be joyful.   She reminded us that even 

when we feel sad or lonely or angry, we can choose to rejoice in 

the Lord and be kind to others. 

Lunch Menu Substitution-On Thursday, August 6, the cafeteria will  

be serving pineapple chunks instead of orange slices. 

Elementary Morning Car Line : 

 All elementary students must be dropped off through the car 

line.  Students may not walk up from the parking lot unless 

they are being dropped off for Before Care or families are also 

bringing a Junior Academy student.  

  Please have your student remain in the car until their temper-

ature has been checked.  

 Students should be ready to exit the car as soon as the car 

stops with their backpacks and lunch boxes in hand and seat 

belts unbuckled. 

 Masks should be on before exiting the car.  

 Please  pull up as far forward as you can before stopping.  

 Please stay in your car; the staff are there to assist your child.   

Elementary Afternoon Car Line:  

 If you are picking up at the Kindergarten, 3rd, or 2nd grade 

doors, please remain in the outside lane until you get to your 

designated pick up area.   

 If you are picking up at the 1st, or 4th/5th grade doors, please 

remain in the inside lane.   

News from Nurse Driver 

Daily Health Checks-Please log onto your FACTS Family Portal ac-

count every day and complete a Daily Health Check by 9:00 am for 

each one of your students. This is a requirement in order for us to 

be compliant with the local health department guidelines regarding 

COVID-19. If you have any questions, please contact the school 

nurse.   

CASS Return to School Plan 
Christian Academy has worked diligently since the spring to begin 

planning for students and staff to return safely to our campuses.  In 

preparation for the 2020-2021 school year, task force members 

consulted a variety of resources to guide the decisions included in 

our digital CASS Return to School Plan.  The purpose of this 

document is to provide your family with an overview of the 

healthy and safe practices Christian Academy School System 

has adopted to optimize the safety of our students, families, 

and employees during the school year and contingencies in 

case we need to transition to Remote Learning.  This docu-

ment will be updated as new information concerning COVID-

19 becomes available.  Thank you all for how patient and co-

operative you have been during the beginning of this school 

year.  We are so glad that we have been able to begin in per-

son, in a large part because of your cooperation with the 

COVID-19 requirements.  

http://caschools.us/Websites/caschools/files/Content/6593768/CASS_REOPENING_PLANS_WEB.pdf

